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Dear Parents, 

 

 

An update on the SEESAW communication app 

 

 

We are asking all parents to download the SEESAW FAMILY app. This will 

allow parents to have more than one child on an account.  

 

You child has been given a code today. 

 

Please see instruction below:- 

 

 

http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/seesaw1.pdf 

 

 

The SEESAW CLASS app, which you were previously given a code for, would be 

used in the event of a school closure where children can upload their work. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,    

 

 

 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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